Minutes of s Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066"
Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, a2t 8-15pm
on Tuesdey, 21st February 1989.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Cheir)
Esther Carpenter
Denis Colemen
Ron Powell
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies for sbsence were received from Barbara
Powell, Sid Powell eand Colin Sinden.
The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and sdooted.

Matters arising:- A revly has now been received from
Malcolm Gardner and he has accepted membership snd
purchased & bsdge.

The Chairmsn hss confirmed the booking for the
Christmas tes st the Ash Tree Inn, Ashburnham, for the
17th December 1989.

Dinner/Dance 1989: The dinner/dasnce seemed to be most
successful end revorts were received from many various
veopnle saying how enjoyable it wes, including & letter from
Geoff Jones enclosing a donation of &£5.

The wine service seemed to be much better with having
the wine waiter in the foyer taking orders so that the wine
could be on the table prior to serving the dinner.

Barbara Powell was thanked by the hotel staff for
ensbling them to clear the tables before the sveeches.
This seemed to be more convenient for sll concerned.

Esther Carpenter produced 2 balance sheet for the
dinner showing a2 orofit of £2.71 and 2 vote of thanks was
expressed to her and the Chairman.

Dinner/Dance 1990: The Yelton Hotel snd Tins and her
Summer Sounds have been booked for Saturday, 27th January
1990, with 2 sit-down time again of 6-30pm.

Financisl Report: There has been one transaction with the
Bank since the last meeting, being a donation of £10, snd
the balance now stands nt £%26.56.

Donations of £28, £4.50 for the sale of three badges
and £2.71 orofit from the dinner, totalling £35.21, are in
hand to be banked, and there is just over £3 and a few
stamps still remaining in vetty cesh.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and aporoved.

New Members: Warwick and Joyce Dunford of the
Southborough Cycling Club are to be invited to become
Associate Members.




tny other Business: The Summer meeting wes discussed end
suggestions for a barbecue or, alternstively, a buffet at
the Albion Hotel, Hastings, were out forward. Further
enquiries are to be made.

Next Committee Meeting: The next meeting was srranged
for Tuesday, 2nd May 1989, at 16 Brading Close, Hastings,
at 8pm.

There being no further business to discuss the
Chairmen thanked 211 for their attendsnce and a vote of
thanks to the Chairman snd Secretary was received from
Frnie Soray.

The Meeting was closed at 9.35pm.
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Cheirman of the Meeting



